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‘Encourage One Another and Build Each Other Up’  
 

1 Thessalonians 5: 11 
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Newsletter – Friday 10th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
Wow, we have had such a fantastic week back at school! It has been amazing to see the children 
interacting with each other again across the school. All the children have really impressed us with 
their fantastic attitude to the new school year. Well done, Witheridge Academy.  
 
One of the things that we have enjoyed the most this week is that we are finally able to meet 
together every day for Collective Worship. We have enjoyed singing together and listening to stories. 
The children have also enjoyed spending time with a wider range of children during break and 
lunchtimes. It has been great to see the children socialising well with each other again.  
 
Next week, Class PE sessions will be starting. All children from Reception up to Year 6 need to bring in 
a PE kit to school every week. It is really important that children have the correct clothing for PE. All 
children will need: a PE top in their house colours, black shorts and trainers. Children may also bring 
black leggings or joggers to wear over shorts in colder weather. PE t-shirts can be purchased from the 
school office. Children can bring their PE kit in on Monday and leave it in school until their PE day.  
 
Please keep an eye out for exciting Forest School news, coming soon! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 
Miss Ratcliffe 
 

 
PE Days Autumn Term 1  
 
Tuesday - Class 4  
Wednesday - Frogs (Reception Class) 
Thursday - Class 2 
Friday - Class 3 
 
 
 
 
The Arbor App 
You should have all received an email this week from Witheridge 
CofE Academy containing a link to set up an account in our new 
Arbor Parents Portal. If you have not done so already, may we 
please ask that you do this as soon as possible. It is very easy to 
set up and self-explanatory but if you do need any help, please 
let Mrs Eastman know.   
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Celebration Assembly 

Well Done  

For receiving a  

Certificate of Achievement  

 

 

Work 

 
Pre-School – ALL out new starters for settling in really well and enjoying their play. 
 
Class 1 – Well done to all our Reception Class.  Congratulations to Hazel who has settled superbly into 
our FSU and is doing a wonderful job of getting to know our daily routine and making friends. 
 
Class 2 – Scarlett for making a fantastic start in Year 2, particularly demonstrating that she is a ‘Curious 
Cheetah’! 
 
Class 3 – Paige – for settling into life at Witheridge brilliantly.  Paige has shown a brilliant enthusiasm in 
every activity this week and she has already made so many new friends.  Well done Paige! 
 
Class 4 – Zac – Fantastic creativity and imagination creating WordArt about Building Learning Power. 
Holly – An amazing reading record completed entirely independently over the summer holidays!   
 

House Points 

Discovery 0 Endeavour 0 

Enterprise 0 Voyager 0 

 
 
Pupil Premium Funding 
As you know we receive a sum of money for every child who is entitled to free school meals (or 
would be if the meals were not provided free of charge to all children in reception and key stage 1). 
This money is used by the school for the benefit of your child(ren), through funding areas such as 
additional training for our staff, reduction of class sizes, investing in partnership working with our 
colleagues in the area to further our expertise, and supporting our staff in working on specialised 
areas such as speech and language. If there are any changes in your circumstances, please notify the 
office will take you through the procedures to apply for the 
premium.   
 
Please see useful links below: -  
 
https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 
 

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCSCitizenPortal_LIVE/en?ReturnUrl=%2FCCSCitizenPortal_live 
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Message from Mr Rogozinski our Music Teacher 
I'm pleased to announce that we will be continuing Music Tuition at school w/c 13th September! 
I am excited to start back and hope that your child is looking forward to commencing lessons again 
soon!  Please look out for an email with an attached up-to-date copy of the Pupil Music Tuition 
Contract. If this could please be filled in and returned to school so we can commence this coming 
term that would be fantastic. Including phone and email contact details please.  
Do not worry if there are parts you are unsure about. Thank you for this, and do let me know of any 

problems 😊. 
 

 
If you have any questions about this new term, please feel free to 
contact me at any time, I am happy to go through anything. 
Thank you again and I hope that you have had a lovely start back, 
Mr Rogo   
 
 
 

 

 
TERM DATES 2021/2022 

 

Autumn Term Spring Term Summer Term 
First Day: 

8th Sept 2021 
 

Half-term: 
25th - 29th Oct 2021 

 
Last Day: 

17th December 2021 

First Day: 
5th January 2022 

 
Half-term: 

21st - 25th February 2022 
 

Last Day: 
8th April 2022 

First Day: 
25th April 2022 

 
Bank Holiday: 2nd May 2022 

 
Half-term & Bank Holiday: 30th 

May – 5th June 2022 
 

Last Day: 
22nd July 2022 

 

 

 Non pupil days: 6th & 7th September 2021, 4th January 2022, 25th & 26th July 2022. 
 
 

 
 

Find us on;  
Website: https://www.teamacademytrust.com/witheridge  

Facebook: @Witheridge CofE Academy  

Email: admin@witheridge.devon.sch.uk 

Witheridge Blog: https://witheridge.edublogs.org/ 
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School Dinner Menu week commencing 14th September  2021 
 

Week 2 Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Main 
West Country 

Sausages 
Beef Lasagne Roast of the day 

Hunters 
Chicken 

Fish Fingers 

Vegetarian 
Roast 

Vegetable 
Tart  

Vegetarian 
Lasagne 

Vegetarian Roast 
Roast 

Vegetable 
Tart 

Vegetable 
Wrap 

Sides 

Creamed 
Potato, 

Vegetables 
or Baked 

Beans 

Garlic Bread & 
Mixed Veg 

Roast Potatoes, 
Mash Potatoes, 
Seasonal Veg & 

Gravy 

Pasta & Mixed 
Veg  

Golden Fries 
& Seasonal 

Veg 

Dessert Fruit & yogurt Peach Melba  Fruit Platter Iced Sponge 
 Chocolate 
Cracknel 

 

Also available every day: -   Jacket Potato with Tuna, Cheese and/or Beans.   
Fruit Yogurt or Fresh Fruit.    

Pre-School - £1.80 per meal.  Reception & KS1 children – Universal Free School Meals,  
KS2 children £2.35 per meal.    

Payments for meal to be made via The Arbor App 
 

 
Please can all parent discuss meal options with their child of a morning.  At registration the class 
teacher will ask every child their food preference for that lunchtime.   
Children in Foundation Stage Unit (FSU) Frogs and Class 2 children will be put in for a Main meal 
unless the parent informs the office via email otherwise.  Pre-School (Tadpoles and Froglets) can still 
inform the teacher on duty in the morning if their child is Packed Lunch or School Dinners as usual. 
 

 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

French Breakfast Bacon Sandwich Beans on Toast Scrambled Egg Fry up Friday 

 
cereal and toast will still be on offer.  
 
*Pre-School charged at hourly rate. 
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Welcome back to our new school year.   
I hope that you have all had an enjoyable summer holiday.  

 
We will hopefully be able to get back to our usual fundraising activities this term.  

Any fundraising suggestions will be gratefully received.  
 

Witheridge PTFA is a friendly group of parents, grandparents, staff and guardians supporting 
projects for Witheridge CofE Academy. The money we raise helps fund items for the children, 

such as play equipment, additional books in the library, drink bottles and trips.  
 

Any help would be great!  You could:  
 

Support: Come along to meetings, volunteer at events, bake cakes or share your skills – an hour 
of your time just once a year helps us enormously!  

 
Easy Fundraising: We’ve registered with easy fundraising, it’s a great site where you can help 
Witheridge PTFA raise funds simply by doing your everyday online shopping! Every time you 

shop, we receive a small donation to say ‘thank you!’ It’s completely free! We want to raise as 
much as possible so please sign up and help us at: 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/witheridgeptfa/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_content=fb1 

 
 Donate: We always need prizes for raffles and stalls, and cakes for events.                                 

Keep an eye out in the weekly Newsletter.  
 

Follow: Search ‘Witheridge CofE Academy PTFA’ on Facebook                                                                      
for our latest news or to get involved. 

 
Our AGM will be planned over the next couple of weeks, and ALL will be welcome. 

  
I look forward to seeing you all soon.  

 
Kayleigh Boyles Chair of Committee (George, Harry & Isabelle's mum) 

 

Next Meeting – 23rd September at 8pm 
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 Community Events:  
 
 

 
 
Flu Clinics for Medically Vulnerable Children 
 
Dear parents/Carers,   
  
This year your child will be offered a free flu vaccination in school and we will shortly be sending 
communication via the school with regards to consent for this.  However, we are aware there are 
some children that due to an underlying medical condition are at increased risk from the flu virus – if 
you believe that your child is in the category and you would like the opportunity to book them into an 
early community clinic, please contact our single point of access (SPA) on 0300 247 0082 or email 
at vcl.immunisations@nhs.net.  Please note this is an extremely busy time for our phones and 
therefore if you are struggling to get through, please don’t hesitate to contact us via e-mail and 
someone will return your call.   
  
Best wishes  
  
School Age Immunisations Team 
Virgin Care Services Limited 

 

 

If any children are interested in children's 
tennis coaching on a Monday night please 
contact Caroline via email on 
cmwilsoni@hotmail.com , or telephone 
07930410466 or turn up 3.45 this coming 
Monday at Witheridge courts. 

 
Key Stage 1 3.45 -4.30 and Key stage 4.30 
- 5.30pm (£4 and £5 each session) 
from 13th Sept to 11th October. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Any articles which appear in the school 
newsletter, that have not been organised 

by or on behalf of the school, have not 
been verified by TEAM Multi-Academy 

Trust as to the suitability for children. The 
news items are for parent information only. 
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